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Our Last Program 
    Marc Jaccard introduced us all to the 

children currently living at the Evans 

Home.  This is the 23rd year Marc has 

introduced the kids and we all enjoyed 

time with them while they opened their 

Christmas presents.  The gifts were pur-

chased with Rotary donations  and were 

selected with the help of Rotarian 

“shoppers”.  Marc reported that every year he hears from 

Evans home alumni who tell of their fond memories of 

Christmas with our club.  We also were led in Christmas 

carols by Phil Griffin & William Aikens  playing gui-

tars.  It was truly special to share time with the children 

and each other!  

Need to make-up an absence?  Check out these area club meetings: 
Clarke County - Wednesday Lunch  -  Presbyterian Church, Berryville -  Noon 

Charles Town   - Tuesday Lunch - Jefferson Hospital  - 12:15 pm 

Frederick County  - Tuesday Breakfast  - Westminster Canterbury  - 7:30 am 
Front Royal   - Friday Lunch - Warren County Community Center - Noon 

Hagerstown   - Wednesday Lunch - Fountain Head Country Club  - 12:15 pm 

Leesburg     - Thursday Evening - River Creek Country Club -  6:30 pm 

New Market  - Wednesday Lunch  -  The Shenvalee Golf Resort   - Noon 

Purcellville  - Thursday - Loudoun Golf & Country Club - 7:30 am 

Strasburg   - Tuesday Noon  -  Strasburg Moose Lodge -  Noon 
Warren Co.  - Wednesday Breakfast  -  Front Royal Golf Club  - 7:00 am 

Warrenton - Thursday Lunch  -  Fauquier Springs Country Club -  12:15 pm 

Woodstock - Wednesday Lunch  - Woodstock Moose Lodge  -   12:10 pm 
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2020     -      HAPPY NEW YEAR!   

February TBA  -  Rise Against Hunger 

February TBA  -   Alzheimer Fundraiser TBD 

March 12-14      District 7570 Conference at The Homestead  

                           Resort, Hot Springs, VA 

March 12  -   Rotary Club Social Recruiting Event  (No Noon Meeting) 

March 28  -  Kaleidoscope 

April 2-4      PETS at Hotel Roanoke 

April 16  -  Club Keg Party to benefit Alzheimer Research 

TODAY  -  WELCOME BACK! 
    Today we will hear Roy Schwarz of the Old Duffers Socie-
ty, it is destined to be an interesting meeting .  

A very special  
thanks to  

William Aikens  
& Phil Griffin  

for providing our  
Christmas Music! 



Turning in a Make-up?  
Please make sure to com-
plete all information, including 
your name, the event or club 
attended, date attended and 
date making-up on all make-
cards and slips submitted.  

NEXT BOARD MEETING - JANUARY 23     6PM 

 at the Winchester Country Club.  
 All are welcome & it counts as a Make-up! 

 David Kent 
Geraldine Kiefer 
Neile Martin 
Kevin McKannan 
Chris Merchant 
Robert Mitchell 
Kit Molden 
Guss Morrison 
Kent Mull 
Ron Price 
Jon Reimer 
Tom Rockwood 
Ben Rothermel 
Diane Ruckman 

Absentees   12-19 
Debbie Aldridge 
Jenny Baker 
Lori Bales 
Robbie Barch 
Jackie Bates 
Erik Beatley 
Ken Blackwell 
Kim Blosser 
David Chandler 
Anthony Crosen 
Nancy Davis 
Carl Esterhay 
Dana Evans 

Melissa Fortner 
Rob Frogale 
Phil Griffin, II 
Dick Helm 
Brian Hester 
Sven Hlywiak 
Heather Hovermale 
Sherry Hudson 
Alex Iden 
James Imoh 
Richard Irvin 
Doug Joyner 
Don Karolyi 
Dwight Kemp 

Sue Scarborough 
Dave Smith 
Jonathan Snowden 
Jimmy Stafford 
David Sweeney 
Brandan Thomas 
Michelle Thomas 
Diana Thorne 
John Tyson 
Ben Weber 
Billy Whirley 
Michael Williams 
Jim Youngblood 
Ryan Zelaski  

SHORT NOTICES 
>> Gary Chrisman reminded us all that the club will 
match foundation gifts up to $500 and our donation is 
tax deductible.  
 

>>  NEW POST OFFICE BOX  -   #2686 
Please remember...when mailing in your Rotary dues or oth-
er paperwork our new Post Office Box number is 2686. 

HEALTH REPORT 
     Earl Riddick has completed his first treatment for  his 

cancer and is doing well.   

     Rabbi Brown is home from the hospital and truly ap-

preciates the cards and visits he has received so please contin-

ue those as he misses Rotary and is looking forward to return-

ing to our meetings.   

     Dick Wiltshire is in the hospital being treated for  atr ial 

fibrillation.  Please keep all in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

 

 
 

HEALTH TIP 
     Tis the season to be merry and with that comes parties with 

food and drink.  With that just try to celebrate in moderation 

and balance it all with physical activity. 
 

OUR LAST DRAWING 
     Darcus Brenneman picked up a handful of cash 
in our last drawing but she drew the Jack of Dia-
monds for the Jackpot which comes in today at 
$153. 

Make-ups* (Date & Function Attended) 
Erik Beatley – 12/13/19  - Coats for Kids 
Nancy Davis – 9/21 – Apple Harvest Festival 
Phil Glaize – 12/14 – Coats for Kids 
Robert Hall – 12/14 – Coats for Kids 
Malinda Henkel – 12/10 – Frederick County Rotary Club 
Geraldine Kiefer – 12/10,17 – Frederick Co. Rotary Club 
Kit Molden – 12/12 – eClub One 
Guss Morrison – 12/14 – Coats for Kids 
Chuck Peterson – 12/13 – Cog Wheel Reporter 
Jonathan Snowden – 10/20 – eClub One 
Jenny Stanford – 12/14 – Coats for Kids 
John Tyson – 12/13 – Coats for Kids  

Visitors & Guests 12-19-19 
 Cyril Barch, guest of Jean Barch 
 Lisa Martin, guest of Dan Martin 
 Kathy Nerangis, guest of Nick Nerangis 
 Mary Kofalt, guest of Pat Kofalt 
 Brad Rielley, guest of Jenniford Stafford 
 Jill, Peter & Ben Karalis, guests of Jaime Karalis 
 Brona Tyson, guest of John Tyson 
 Evans Home Children, Club guests 

 President           Cary  (Claytor) Nelson 
 President-Elect  Dick Kent
  Secretary     John Elrick   
 Treasurer   Jaime Karalis  
                     

BOARD OF DIRECTORS             
 2019-2022 Jean Barch, Marie DiLorenzo, David Kelly, David Kent 
 2018-2021 Linda Coffman, Nancy Davis, Dick Helm, Tricia Simpson 
 2017-2020 Paul Frank, John Lamanna, Libba Pendleton, Dave Smith   
  

 IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT  -  Paul Magness 
 

Cog Wheel Staff: Jenny Baker, Belinda Barbour, Paul Burkholder,  

Tom W. Byrd, Malinda Henkel, Don Karolyi, Tom Maccubbin,  

Chuck Peterson,  Sue Rich, Gene Schultz, Dave Smith, Steve Straight, Larry Weiss 
  

Photos:   Libba Pendleton  & Malinda Henkel                         Reporter:  Paul Bur kholder  

COATS FOR KIDS 
     John Tyson told us that our club was able to 
give over 1,000 winter coats to children in 
need.  Disbursement of coats took place at 
CCAP, Fremont School and Winchester Day 
School.  John also mentioned that adult winter 
coats, gloves & hats are also needed…..please check out 
your closets and donate your un-needed winter clothing to 
CCAP (112 S. Kent Street).  Thanks to all who participated 
and especially John Tyson for organizing the program.  
 

INTERNATIONAL AFFAIR 
     The International Affair Committee invites you to be-
come an active member of a great group of Rotarians who 
plan and bring about a wonderful event to benefit a non-
profit organization in our community.  The International 
Affair of Food and Wine is a tasting event pairing Interna-
tional wines and foods from premier local restaurants.   In 
the past 5 years it has raised $15,000 each year for a local 
charity.  Plus it's a really fun group of Rotarians!!!  Learn 
more, talk to Linda Coffman or Tootie Rinker or just join us 
on Tuesday, January 28th at 5:30 at Cafe del Sol.   See you 
there. 

KALEIDOSCOPE 
     William Aikens announced that the date for next year's 
event is March 28th and the event will benefit Our Health. 
Stay tuned for more details in the New Year. 
 

KALEIDOSCOPE HELP NEEDED 
     The Kaleidoscope Silent Auction Committee is seeking a 
little more help.  Call or email Dan Whitacre or Kit Molden 
for more info.  Thanks. 


